
 

 

 

INVITATION FOR PREQUALIFICATION 
 
Project name: Design and Build of the Tunnels 1B and 1C for the Long-Term East – Phase 1 (LTE1) 
Project 
 
Contract name: LTE1 Project – Tunnels 1B and 1C 
 
Manila Water Company, Inc. (MWCI) invites interested applicants to participate in the 
prequalification for the Design and Build of the two 7.5 km Tunnels (named Tunnel 1B and Tunnel 
1C) for the Long-Term East – Phase 1 (LTE1) Project scheduled for October 23, 2024.  
 
This invitation is open to all local and international Contractors which possess the necessary 
technical experience and capability to:  

• Design and construct the necessary structures to allow launching and retrieving two 3.7 m 
diameter TBM 

• Design and fabricate the precast tunnel lining to be installed contemporarily to the Tunnels 
excavation 

• Safely and efficiently operate and maintain two TBM supplied by MWCI.  
• Design and construct other minor ancillary works foreseen under the LTE1 project’s scope 

 
Interested applicants shall submit Letter of Intent (LOI) and may obtain further information to the 
E-mail addresses below. Complete set of Prequalification Documents shall be issued upon receipt 
of LOI. 
 
The LOI shall be submitted in portable document format (PDF) via e-mail on or before 18 OCT. 2024 
(12 Noon – Philippine Time) 
 

Manila Water Company, Inc. 
MWSS Administrative Building, 489 Katipunan Road, 

Balara, Quezon City 1105, Philippines 
Website: www.manilawater.com 

 
Attention: Alfonso Miguel U. Dela Torre 

Head of East Zone Procurement, MWCI Corporate Procurement 
E-mail: LTE1TBM@arup.com 

Cc: alexander.banas@manilawater.com 
Cc: miguel.delatorre@manilawater.com 

 
 
 
JHOANA R. TAMAYOR 
Group Director 
Corporate Procurement Group 
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